

- 1. Judy Farmer, Wanda Lynah, and Jackie Young work diligently on their class sections.
- 2. Student Activities editors, Vivian Deal and Cassandra Oliver work to identify the many club members in their section.
- 3. Sharon McNeil and Patsy Adams work on their section which includes the most necessary people at WHS, the faculty.





The annual is yours as a record of your past accomplishments. It is put together for future reference and as a memory book. The memories will recall the good times and the bad, and as you turn the pages friends and foes appear. You may think back and remember that the times were not all bad and sometimes wish that you could relive the experiences of high school days. The annual is for you and your enjoyment. We can only hope that our attempt to capture the feelings of your past was successful.

The annual staff would like to express its most sincere thanks to Mrs. Carolyn Henderson for her hard work on the annual and patient assistance to the staff members. Without Mrs. Henderson, publication of our annual would not have been possible.